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Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Attn: Sandra Driscoll - RE: 180 Day Extention 
1 message

Tim O'Donovan <ocpminc@maine.rr.com> Mon, Dec 11, 2017 at 8:10 AM
To: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Good Morning Sandra, 

I would like to request  a 180 Day Extension of Building Permit for 45-47 Hancock Street Permit#2017-00378 for 
Catamont Properties, LLC which was issued on 7/19/2017. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  If you should have any questions regarding the permit, please feel free to
contact me at 207-450-7890. 

Tim O’Donovan 

tel:207-450-7890

